
North  Bay  Chapter  Members
Meeting
In late April, APCA held a Northern California chapter meeting
during which APCA received a Certificate of Recognition from
Senator Bill Dodd. Other notable events include top officials
from ABC educating APCA Members as well great legislative
discussions.  Please  see  videos  and  pictures  of  the  event
below.

https://apca.us/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/WhatsApp-Video-2017
-04-28-at-5.12.20-PM.mp4
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